February 14th, 2016

Dear John Paul,


I can’t believe that its already valentines day!  It seems like is was onle last week

when our families had christmas dinner at grandmas house.  It is alot of fun to see all 

the uncles, aunts and cousins, but we are so noisy when were all too gether that 

sometimes I wish we could meet at my house where their is room to spread out.  My 

dad says Grandpa wants us with him and grandma so we can really have some family 

bonding time.


Have you had any snow since christmas?  We had a few inches, but not enough four a day off school.  My friend Jesse and Mickey had two day off school during the first week of February because they had 14 inches in their town.


We are going to visit Aunt Jen and Uncle Joe for Easter, will you be going, too?

I hope we get to see you there.  I made a table decoration in ART class that my mom 

said we’d be able to use.  


I hope your little sisters are feeling better.  I hate to have the flu.  My mom made 

me get the shot for it last OCT, and I have been healthy all winter.

Love,

Joey
